
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AND REGULAR MEETING 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there will be a public hearing and regular meeting 
of the Board of Education, Tully Central School District on Wednesday, October 12th at 
6:00 pm, to be held at Tully Junior-Senior High School, Library, 5848 Route 80, Tully, 
New York.  
 

 The purpose of the public hearing is to solicit feedback from the public on 
spending up to $35,000 from the repair reserve for the replacement and installation of 
two (2) hot water heaters in the Tully Elementary School 
 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the public hearing and meeting is open 
to the public and that this notice is being given in accordance with the New York State 
Open Meeting Law. 
 

Copies of the proposed resolution are available during regular business hours at 
the office of the District Clerk, Tully Central School District, 20 State Street, Tully NY, 
13159. 
 

Dated: September 30, 2022 

      Board of Education 

      Tully Central School District 
       

      ______________________________ 

Jeanette Neadom, District Clerk 
 


